
Subject: Re: how to look for the number of pregnant women and children died
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Wed, 18 Nov 2020 21:03:41 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum: 

Number of births in the past five years is v208 in the IR file.  We do not have a variable for
whether there was a child death in the past five years.  If a child in the KR or BR file died, it has
b5=0.  However, the KR and BR files have children as units, not mothers or women.
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